
From: Ron Klein <ronklein@ix.netcom.com>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/29/2015 9:44:00 AM
Subject: For Gov. Haley - statutory violations of CCW restrictions at Patriots Point in 

Charleston.
Attachments: GovHaley-ReCCW-PatriotsPoint-all-28Sept15.pdf

I was provided this email address to use to transmit this correspondence to Governor Haley.
 

I trust you will see that she receives this so this serious matter can be properly addressed.
 

Thank you.
 

Ronald D. Klein
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